
 

 

~Chromebook/Laptop/OR Desktop Computer  access  required throughout  school  year ~  
 

Parents/Guardians & Students, 

     

 

     Students will continue to need Internet and 

computer access at home in the event there are 

future quarantines and to complete homework 

assignments, & projects. In addition, students 

will also be assigned work that requires 

computer/internet access from CLEVER & 

Microsoft TEAMS.  

    To ensure the best communication possible, 

please be sure to update any changes to your 

home address, phone number, or email address 

with the district & school.  

     No matter what, we are committed to 

teaching your children to the best of our 

abilities.  We can’t wait to meet your children on 

Thursday, September 5th, 2024!      

               

 

 

 

                  MS. VARGAS & MS. DELUCA 

 

Welcome to 6th Grade! 

Mrs. DeLuca & Ms. Vargas 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

New Beginnings 
 

How often we wish for another chance 

to have a fresh beginning 

A chance to blot out our mistakes 

and change failure into winning. 

It does not take a new year  

to make a brand-new start. 

It only takes the deep desire 

to try with all your heart. 

To live a little better 

and to always be forgiving 



 

 

To add a little sunshine 

to the world in which we are living. 

So, never give up in despair 

and think that you are through, 

For there’s always a tomorrow  

and a chance to start anew. 

~Helen Steiner Rice 

 

                      

                             


